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Title:  Coordinated Care Demonstration Project Update 

Issue Date: 06/07/2017 

Run Length: 8 weeks 

Provider Type(s):  All 

Message: The Request for Proposals (RFP) for the Alaska Medicaid Coordinated Care 

Demonstration Project (CCDP) closed on April 28. Nine proposals were received by 

the Department, and all three possible CCDP models (Managed Care Organization, 

Care Management Entity, and Provider-Based Reform) are represented in the 

responses. 

 The Alaska CCDP Provider Certification and Compliance (PCC) team is aware that at 

least one entity that submitted a proposal has contacted Alaska Medicaid providers, 

seeking to establish a professional relationship. The CCDP-PCC team has not 

authorized bidders to contact providers, nor has the team requested or required 

providers to join any organization or network. At this time, and until otherwise notified 

by the Alaska CCDP-PCC team, providers are under no obligation to respond to or 

comply with any potential contractor requests. 

 Milliman, Inc. is currently analyzing the financial aspects of the proposals, while a 

team of DHSS staff assess the time and resources that would be required of the 

department to implement each proposal. The Proposal Review Committee 

established under SB 74 (2016) will review and rank the proposals during the month 

of June. These meetings and reviews are not open to the public until the solicitation 

process is complete, which is anticipated to be sometime this fall following 

negotiations with potentially successful offerors. 

 Additional information on this initiative is available on the CCDP Initiative web page 

(http://dhss.alaska.gov/HealthyAlaska/Pages/Initiatives/Initiative-3.aspx). 
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